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Newsletter Friday 3rd November 2023 

 
Next week’s lunch menu is Week 2 

Celebrations! 
 
 
 

 
It was great to welcome parents and 
friends to the All Stars Assembly this 
week.  Congratulations to the children 
named below for demonstrating the 
following school values: 
 

Be proud – Hamza, Mantraa, Logan and 
Olivia 
Be kind and caring – Ava-Grace and 
Kasey  
 
Well done to the following children who 
have achieved… 
25 Monster Points certificates: 
Hanaa, Kaisan, Lawson, Oliwier, Thomas, 
Kiah, Freddie, Khadija, Lilith, Tommy-Lee, 
Olivia, Max, Lilith, Tommy-Lee, Olivia, Max 
 
 
50 Monster Points certificates: 
Hamza, Ellie, Krish and Kayden 
 
Rainbow Reading Awards 
 
Well done to the following 
children for all the reading 
at home: 
Red: Lilith, Barnaby, 
Hanaa, Alissia, Lizzie, Louie, Mantraa, 
Nolan-Gabriel 
 
Orange: George 
 

Attendance Award 
This week the award goes to Owl Class with 
96.00% attendance.  Well done! 
 
Poppy Appeal 2023 
We are pleased to be supporting the Royal 
British Legion’s Poppy Appeal.  Items can be 
purchased from the 
office.  Items and 
suggested donations are: 
Poppy – 50p 
Slap band - £1.50 
Wrist band - £1 
Key ring/zip tie – 50p 
Metal pin badge - £5 
 
Dates for your diary 
 
Thursday 9th November – Flu vaccinations 
13-17th November – Anti-Bullying Week 
Wednesday 15th November – School Photos 
Thursday 16th November – Children in Need 
Friday 17th November – INSET – Children not 
in school 
 
Thursday 7th December – Christmas Jumper 
Day 
Wednesday 13th December pm – YR 
Christmas performance 
Thursday 14th December am – YR Christmas 
performance 
Thursday 14th December pm – Y1 & Y2 
Christmas performance   
Friday 15th December am & pm – Y1 & Y2 
Christmas performances 
Wednesday 20th December 4pm – Mince pies 
and Christmas stories 
Friday 22nd December – End of term 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend and a safe Bonfire 
Night. 
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Spotlight on Learning 
 
YR 
 
In YR, the children have been learning about rhyming words 
and made a rhyming potion.  
 
In Maths the children have been learning about circles and triangles. They can talk about 
how they know the shape is a circle or triangle by describing the properties of the shapes. 
 
 
 
Y1 
 
This week in Year 1 the children have started 
looking at the materials that objects are made from. 
They went outside to find items around the school 
made from metal, wood, plastic and glass. In 
English the children have been working on The 
Gruffalo's Child, and Maths they have learning their 
number bonds to 10! 
 
 
 
 
Y2 
 
This week in Maths, the children have been adding and subtracting one-digit numbers 
from two-digit numbers using bonds to 10 to simplify the calculation.   
In computing they've been learning about taking digital photos in portrait and landscape 
and how this can improve the photo.  
  

In PSHE, the children have been thinking about the different 
types of bullying and reading the story 'Something Else' to 
help us understand how being made to feel different can make 
someone feel. 
 
 
  
 


